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Dear Student:  
 
Below are some guidelines for students that plan to enroll for summer school.   
 
There are three programs which have been approved by the district and will allow you to make up a maximum of 
2 credits that have not been successfully earned this year or previous years.   
 
Institution Registration  Contact 
Waterfront Learning (online) Online application & payment  

http://www.waterfrontlearning.com 
Enrollment is open From June 3t -July 15th 
The course will last 4 weeks from enrollment  
$260 per course  

412-394-4996 
wflhelp@aiu3.net 
 

The Keystone School  Keystonecreditrecovery.com 
Paper Packet  $116 per course 
YOU MUST ORDER PACKET BY JUNE 14, 2019  

 
800-255-4937 
info@keystoneschoolonline.com 
 

Phase 4 (Physical classroom) Enrollment  begins immediately  
Classes begin June 24 through July 19 
Morning Session – 8:00 a.m. -11:00 a.m.  
Afternoon Session – 12:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m.  
$200 per course 

412-650-9004 
www.phase4learningcenter.org 
 
 

 
Please check websites or call for enrollment and class times, the above information is subject to change.   
 
Important Information  
NO Extensions will be approved  
 
ALL WORK MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE KEYSTONE SCHOOL BY AUGUST 1.  Work submitted beyond August 1 will 
NOT be accepted South Park High School.   
 
All courses must be approved by your guidance counselor or principal prior to enrollment.  This will ensure that 
you will be able to earn credit for any courses taken.  Each institution has a different grading scale; however, 
South Park School District requires students to follow its grading scale and obtain a 
minimum of a 65% to pass each course taken.   
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